
   

                                                                                                                                                                    
 
 

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am. 
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Our next Rotary Meeting: Wednesday, 11 May 

   Speaker:  Peter Durrant                  Topic: Gidgegannup Fire Assistance 
 

On Duty 11/5/22: 

Speaker intro & thanks: Mike Graham      Square Pupil:   Peter Wagner       Set up/Pack up:  Graham McHarrie 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 

 The Social Committee is organising a dinner at La Casetta Restaurant on 1st June (in lieu of our normal morning 
meeting) as well as a Garden Festival weekend at Bridgetown on 4th and 5th November. More details soon on both 
events!  

 Changeover Night will be on Wednesday 6th July at 300 Acres, Wembley Golf Club. Mark this in your diary now! 

 Bill Boekeman (Wongan Hills Club) is organising another weekend in the Wheatbelt at the end of August, with 
accommodation spread between Dowerin and Goomalling. That should be canola time, and another diary entry is 
recommended for you! Visiting Rotarian Mike Collett (Mill Point Club) endorsed the idea from past experience! 

Coming up soon: Wednesday, 18 May 2022 

Speaker: Gordon Hudson                                                         Topic: Wheelchairs For Kids 

 
Speaker intro & thanks: Ross Ledger                                      Set up/Pack up: Roger Veary 

NEWS FROM OUR LAST MEETING 
We welcomed Karl Heiden the new CEO of the Town of Cambridge as our Speaker, and he gave us a pen picture of his 
career to date. Karl was born and educated in Tasmania, and he has more than 20 years experience in executive 
leadership, resource management and in environmental fields – across both industry and government. This includes 
over three years experience in environmental and engineering consultancies, managing teams and sections with 
private companies, as well as being the environmental Project Manager on a range of large scale projects. Early in his 
career Karl had to deal with the consequences of a mouse plague, and that certainly taught him a thing or two! In 
2011 Karl joined the National Offshore Petroleum Safety and Environmental Management Authority (NOPSEMA), 
initially managing teams of environmental specialists in the Environment Division which were assisting with the 
inception and implementation of NOPSEMA’s regulation of environmental management. Later he became a member 
of NOPSEMA’s Senior Executive Leadership team, and headed the Division for Corporate and Financial Assurance 
during which he was responsible for overseeing NOPSEMA’s corporate functions including human resources, finance, 
budget management, and information technology. His responsibilities also included the delivery regulatory support 
functions, NOPSEMA’s independent investigations capability, stakeholder relations, legislative change and statutory 
reporting. Karl officially took office at the Town of Cambridge on 10th March and it is his intention to work closely with 
the Community, the Council and the Administration. Karl has two adult daughters, and he lives in South Perth. 

 
 
 
 

Birthdays: none this time 

Wedding anniversaries: none this time 

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                 Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary 

I went to buy insecticide. “Is this good for ants?” I asked.  ‘No, it’ll kill them’ they told me! 

mailto:libbylarsen@westnet.com.au

